
 

 

 
         Date: 14 Jun 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

  

As you may be aware the Red Rain signal has been raised by the HK Observatory. 
The children will continue as normal with their learning and will be kept inside for play 
and lunchtime during this time.  

  

We are hopeful that the signal will be lowered in time for the students to leave as 
normal but will keep you updated throughout the day. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


